November 13, 2008
Dear Hanover Elementary Staff,

This past summer our hearts were broken when we lost our precious daughter Laura in a car accident.
We would like to thank the many past and present Hanover Elementary teachers that sent cards or
came to Laura’s funeral or visitation to support our family during this difficult time. Many shared kind
thoughts and memories that will be forever cherished.

Laura grew te be kind women who was atways there to help someone in need. As parents we were
proud of her, it is not just what she learned at home, but also good influences in her life including her
time at Hanover Elementary.

Laura loved to read which was nurtured in her early years in Hanover. Therefore, our family would like
to donate $500.00 in her memory for the purchase of new library books so other children may find the
same enjoyment.

Best wishes to you all.
Fondly,

Georgene, Larry, Katie (Traut}, Rachel, David & Charlie Mitler




